STATE OF TEXAS
COUNTY OF HANSFORD 

BUDGET HEARING
WHEREAS, the Board of Directors of Hansford County Hospital District has caused to be prepared an annual budget for the fiscal year beginning October 1, 2022, and ending September 30, 2023, Notice is hereby given that a public hearing on said proposed budget will be held on September 6, 2022, at 6:00 p.m. in the Hospital conference room:

Hansford County Hospital 
707 S. Roland

Spearman, TX 79081

Ginger Pittman

President / Board of Directors
